March 1, 2009
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Congratulations!  Your child’s artwork has been selected to be part of the Youth Art Month Exhibit at the Worcester Art Museum.  Art teachers in Central Massachusetts may submit up to five pieces of artwork per teacher to be part of this exhibit.  It is a very special honor for your child.  
March is Youth Art Month and the exhibit will be on display for the entire month, admission to the exhibit is free.    Enclosed please find an invitation to the Youth Reception or Teen Night.  This will allow you to enjoy the Youth Art Month festivities on either Sunday, March 8th for the Youth Reception or Thursday,  March 12th for Teen Night.  Please bring it with you to the museum.  The student exhibit is located in the Higgins Education Wing near the Lancaster Street entrance to the museum.  Admission is not charged in this area of the museum.  You can find further details about the Youth Art Month exhibit on the invitation.

I hope that you will be able to attend the Youth Art Month events and come celebrate the arts with your children, family and friends!  Thank you for supporting the importance of art education!
Sincerely,
Art Teacher
